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May 13, 2019 

Tasha Weaver 

Manager, Tax Credits 

CHFA 

1981 Blake Street 

Denver, CO  80202 

Dear Ms. Weaver, 

As the only nonprofit aging resource center in Douglas County, we strive to ensure that seniors 

have access to community connections, resources, and direct services that allow them to 

remain independent and to age in place.  At the forefront of our mission is ensuring that the 

voice of each senior is heard and respected, and what we have heard loud and clear over the 

past several years is the need for additional housing.   

Securing affordable housing is a critical problem many seniors face in Douglas County.   

With the senior population growth in Douglas county expected to hit 370% by 2040, we need to 

start development now.  Many of our older adult residents are being forced to move out of the 

county due to the lack of affordable housing.  The expansion of Oakwood Senior Housing would 

provide a much-needed option.  Oakwood and the Douglas County Housing Partnership has an 

excellent reputation with their existing property; presently there is a waitlist for new residents 

desiring to move in.   

As an aging professional and advocate, I strongly support the expansion of Oakwood's new 

units and the redesign of their current landscape to accommodate additional residents.  This 

development is a win for the seniors, their families and the community at large.  

Sincerely, 

Karie A. Erickson, 

Executive Director 
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